Dear Year 4 Families,
What fabulous weather we have all enjoyed this week.  I’ve had the daily experience of speedily filling our paddling pool, yet emptying it takes so much longer and with so much effort!  I hope that you’ve been able to have a relaxing week and enjoy even more time with your families.
I have set out further learning activities for this week for you to dip in and out of as you and your child would like.  Please remember the activities I offer are not compulsory, and you may wish to use other online resources as well/instead, such as:
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize
https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/year-4#schedule
https://kids.classroomsecrets.co.uk/category/year-4/  
This week I am intending for the children to use White Rose Maths for the week beginning 1st June.  https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-4/
Unfortunately, at the time of setting this work, the resources were not available on BBC Bitesize to complement the learning videos, however by Monday the links will hopefully be there and fully working for you.  Make sure your child pauses the clip at each point where they will need to complete a calculation.  I am also including other resources linking to the maths activities for this week should your child wish to complete these too.
Mrs Aves has also compiled a list of recommended activities you could choose to complete for our Foundation Subjects.  This will cover the next two weeks.  Mrs Cowell has also suggested that you can sign up for 30 days of Random Acts of Wildness with the Wildlife Trusts.  It’s free to register, and you will receive downloadable materials to help you to complete the varied activities.
https://action.wildlifetrusts.org/page/57739/petition/1?fbclid=IwAR3H18Qh_eQ-sv5at7ZPSTGsPFDX29HHmdFD01b3FJqSylT3XBnaySVhHEA
As ever, I think about you all often and miss being in school with you all.  Stay safe and well.  I look forward to hearing from you soon,
Best Wishes,
Mrs Espie 


